
 

PUBLIC NOTICE FOR NOMINATING PETITIONS 

 

The City of  Clare is accepting nominating petitions for the non-partisan office 

of City Commissioner.  City Commissioners serve a four-year term on the 

board.  Qualifications require applicants of the office of the city commission 

to be duly qualified electors of the city who have been residents thereof for at 

least two years immediately prior to the date of the election, to be held on 

November 5, 2024.  Nominating Petitions will be accepted up to 4 pm on April 

23, 2024.  For additional information, contact City Clerk Diane Lyon, 

dlyon@cityofclare.gov, 989-424-4068, City of Clare, 202 W Fifth Street, Clare, 

MI  48617.  The City of Clare is an equal-opportunity employer and provider. 

 

Diane M. Lyon 

Clare City Clerk 
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